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Good morning.   
We’ll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
 
The Drama Club will start this week on Wednesday at lunch in the Drama Stage Room 121. It is 
open to all grades. 
It is a time for interactive games, drama, and more drama! Bring your dramatic selves and your 
friends! See you Wednesday at lunch. 
 


